
Welcome to the new monthly newsletter of  The
Heathers .Here we aim to give you an insight into the
goings on here at the home and the activities that our
residents get up to, as well as any news and upcoming
events.
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WHAT 'S  IN  THIS  ISSUE:

SEPTEMBER ACTIVITIES
P A G E  0 4 - 0 7

MEET THE NEW TEAM
P A G E  0 9

VACCINATION 

P A G E  0 2

T H E  H E A T H E R S P A G E  1

VISITS
P A G E  0 3

BIRTHDAYS
P A G E  0 8

OCTOBER ACTIVITIES
P A G E  1 0



NEWS ON VACCINATION

New government legislations
are coming in to effect from
November the 11th , those
who are not fully vaccinated
are not allowed to work in care
homes unless exempted.

P A G E  2

This means, those who come
inside the home to do any

arranged work, interview,etc...
need to show us proof of

vaccination if not exempted.
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VISITING ARRANGEMENTS

Visits are conducted based on appointment
basis . This is to take into account  the number
of visits per day and the infection prevention and
control measures.Please  ring the home to book
your appointments and discuss about different
options of visiting.

We have a new designated area for the visitors
which is the shed at the back entrance, where all
the PPE  and visitors forms are kept. Before
entering the home wash your hands enter the
pod check your temperature, fill the form and
put PPE (apron,mask and gloves)on and ring the
door bell. One of our staff will then come and
check your negative LFD test before letting you
inside.
We will be extending the visit time . We are only
accepting the LFT results if you show us a
confirmation email or text message which you
will get after registering your test, you must
register online or ring 119 and ask them to
register it for you .Don't forget ,You’ll still need
to call the home  and book your visits. 
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WHAT'S BEEN HAPPENING?

We have Dave our maintenance guy
helping our resident with Bingo

Our lovely duo Tommy & Gizzy
dancing, our residents enjoyed
watching them dance. The residents
scored 7/10 and said it was Good!

Some great pictures have been
coloured

Well its hard to know where to begin as
we have been so busy having fun with lots
of activities.
All our staff are involved in our activities
programme.



WOW!WOW!



Games 

TIN CAN ALLEYTIN CAN ALLEY



MORE ACTIVITIESMORE ACTIVITIESMORE ACTIVITIES

HealthyHealthyHealthy

SNACKSSNACKSSNACKS
CATCH YOURCATCH YOUR

DREAMSDREAMS





NEW MANAGERNEW MANAGER
WE ARE VERY PLEASED TO ANNONCE THAT AS FROM 1ST

OCTOBER 2021 OUR NEW APPOINTED REGISTERED
MANAGER IS ANEESH NATH.

ANEESH HAS BEEN FOR THE LAST 6 MONTHS
ACTING/COVERING THE REGISTERED MANAGER'S POST AND

HAS NOW STEPPED UP TO FULLFIL THIS POSITION.



CONGRATULATIONS ANEESH!



MON 18TH PAMPER DAY 
TUE 19TH ARTS & CRAFTS 

WED 20TH POETRY
THURS 21ST  CHAIR

EXERCISE 
FRI 22TH BINGO

SAT 23RD GAMES 
SUN 24TH  REMINISCING

OCTOBER ACTIVITIES

FRI 1ST  ZOOLAB
SAT 2ND QUIZ

SUN 3RD MOVIES



MON 11TH GAMES
TUE 12TH SINGER FRANK

WED 13TH STRAWBERRY & CREAM TEA
THURS 14TH  ARTS & CRAFTS

FRI 15TH BINGO 
SAT 16TH CHAIR YOGA 

SUN 17TH KARAOKE 
MON 4TH GAMES

TUES 5TH MUSICAL DAY
WED 6TH ARTS & CRAFTS

THURS 7TH MEMORY GAME
FRI 8TH BINGO 

SAT 9TH  SENSORY
SUN 10TH  SING A LONG

MON 25TH HALLOWEEN GAMES
TUE 26TH PUMPKIN CARVING

WED 27TH ARTS & CRAFTS
THURS 28TH CUPCAKE

DECORATING
FRI 29TH HALLOWEEN PARTY

SAT 30TH QUIZ 
SUN 31ST HALLOWEEN MOVIES

THE SCHEDULE MAY CHANGE DEPENDING ON UNFORESEEN CIRCUMSTANCE


